
Time is ready for a 
new logo for the 
IEWG!  
Would you like the one who 

creates it? 

The new logo should be simple, easy to use on webpages 

and print. The logo should reflect on IEWG as a deaf, 

international and ecumenical organisation.  

The IEWG leadership we’ll shortlist the suggestions and 

present them on conference. The participants of the 

conference will vote for a logo that will be approved 

during the conference.  Each shortlisted suggestion of a 

logo presented at the conference should get a certificate 

of honour and goodie bag. The winner will in addition get 

a price of 100 €.   

The suggestions should be in the hands of the IEWG 

administrator at least 1st October 2018. On the meeting on 

15th the leadership of IEWG will do a shortlist about the 

logos presented at the conference. There the participants 

may vote and.  

Please send your suggestion to michael@deaf-iewg.org!  

Thanks 😊  

The old logo:  
Not that easy to use! 
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